Baker College of Clinton Township: 34950 Little Mack Ave., Clinton Township, MI 48035 Phone: (586) 791-6610 • baker.edu

June, 2016

Dear Hiring Committee:

I am writing this letter to recommend Dr. Marian Mety for a teaching position with your university. I first met Marian when I joined Baker College of Clinton Township as Dean of Business and Technology in January 2013; Marian is a valued instructor in the business programs. Marian teaches a variety of business classes in the following disciplines: Management, Marketing, Entrepreneurship, Leadership, Business, and Organizational Behavior. During our time working together, I have come to know Ms. Mety as a conscientious and caring colleague.

Marian has made a positive impact on the lives of many students. She brings a tremendous amount of energy into the classroom. When observing Dr. Mety's classroom environment, it was clear that she created a learning community. Students showed respect for her and each other, and I observed a strong rapport between them. She impressed me with her desire to make a positive lasting contribution for the benefit of our students.

Dr. Mety participates in all campus professional development sessions for faculty. She has presented at several conferences in the last few years, which again enhances her teaching style and further develops her desire for continuous learning.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me by phone at my office at 586-790-9688, or by email at susan.glover@baker.edu

Sincerely,

Dr. Susan K. Glover, DBA

Dean of Business and Technology Baker College of Clinton Township

Juson Glover

Baker College System: Allen Park • Auburn Hills • Cadillac • Cass City • Clinton Township • Coldwater • Flint • Fremont • Jackson • Muskegon • Owosso • Port Huron









